
NPTVRS UPDATE 
 

Good news! The Nez Perce Tribe is returning back to Stage 4 of Idaho Rebounds. With that 

being said, our Nez Perce Tribe Vocational Rehabilitation Services (NPTVRS), is offering you 

the current update. 

NPTVRS current reminders: 

• NPTVRS will continue to provide services by scheduling an appointment via phone calls 

• We also accept walk-ins.  

• We are still providing gloves and masks for you and ask that you bring no one else with 

you for your appointment.  

• We also offer an orientation of our NPTVRS program for anyone who thinks they are 

interested and qualifies for our program.  

NPTVRS news stories: 

• During the month of February and March, we had two completed open house events. The 

first one was held in Kamiah, ID on Friday, February 26th, 2021. The second one was 

held in Orofino, ID on Friday, March 12th, 2021. Both open house events offered a 

complete overview of our program, and a sign-up process for those who met the 

qualifications. 

• Our NPTVRS program has a participant who is a veteran that is a full-time student 

attending Lewis-Clark State College and is doing excellent. 

• Our NPTVRS program also has a participant who is doing excellent that is completing 

their 16-week apprenticeship carpentry training at the TERO Vocational Training Center 

that’s located in Tulalip, WA. If anyone who meets our NPTVRS qualifications and is 

interested in the 16-week apprenticeship, please feel free to contact us.  

• Our NPTVRS program is still offering efficient assistance in those who qualify for our 

program and want to sign up for labor work such as flagging, welding, truck driving, 

solar panels and much more within construction work. 

NPTVRS contact info: 

• Our new office location is at 271 B, St Lapwai, ID in the Nez Perce Tribe Education 

building next to the softball field and please use the Voc. Rehab main entrance. 

• Our direct contact line is 208-843-9395 for any further assistance. 

• You may also contact us via our NPTVRS Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/Nez-Perce-Tribe-Vocational-Rehabilitation-Services-

112076830710100. We constantly update our page with important and helpful information for 

the community, therefore swing on by and give our page a follow, we greatly appreciate the 

continued support. 

https://www.facebook.com/Nez-Perce-Tribe-Vocational-Rehabilitation-Services-112076830710100
https://www.facebook.com/Nez-Perce-Tribe-Vocational-Rehabilitation-Services-112076830710100


• Our NPTVRS program also has our brand-new online Survey Monkey available for the 

community as well. Please follow the link at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3X6XVTX. We would really appreciate your 

feedback. 

• Our NPTVRS office hours are Monday-Friday 8:00 am to 4:30 pm and our staff will be 

present to assist you. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3X6XVTX

